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From: Tara Foster 
Sent: April 27, 2011 10:03 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2011-0063
 
To whom it may concern:
 
As a resident of Haldimand furthermore of Haldimand Road 20 I am very concerned on not only
the safety of these transmission lines (cancer, voltage) but also their appearance. After reading an
article in one of our local papers a few months back I have learned that there are other sites that
these lines can be constructed on such as old railway lines or through participating farmers land, it
also mentioned that other provinces example Quebec do not even allow such towers to be erected
on this type of road…..
I would also hope you consider all of the transmission lines to be buried underground, we will
already have very large wind turbines to destroy our wonderful landscape please do not also add
these to our ongoing problems in Haldimand!
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